
 
 

Contact:             NR 20-322 
Krista Sides                       October 16, 2020 
 
 
                                                   NEWS EVENT NOTIFICATION 
 
 
WHAT: Veterans Memorial Bridge Sign Unveiling Ceremony 
 
WHO: Lt. Governor Tim Griffin, Members of the Arkansas Highway Commission, 

ARDOT Officials, and local area officials 
 
WHEN:  Wednesday, October 21, 2020, 11:00 a.m. 
 
WHERE: See attached map. 
 
WHY: Unveiling newly installed signs designating the Broadway Bridge as the 

Veterans Memorial Bridge to honor all Arkansas Veterans – past, present and 
future – for their selfless service and dedication to duty while serving in the 
Armed Forces of the United States. 

 
CONTACT:  Laura Wentz - 501-410-2204 (cell) or laura.wentz@ardot.gov 
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Signage Unveiling Ceremony
21 Oct. 2020 - 11:00 a.m.

Dickey Stephens Parking Lot
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